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I strongly oppose this measure. It will hirt businesses in this state, as well as reducing 

taxes because these businesses have to shut down. The federal government does a 

great job licensing firearm dealers, there is no need for the state to do this also. 

Anyone wanting to go into the firearms business already has to go through a 

thorough background check, along with yearly auditing from the Alcohol, Tobacco, 

and Firearms bereau. There is no need for the state to also do this.  


